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Year 6 Newsletter
Spring 1st half-term 2019
Our newsletters will give you a snapshot of the work, events and important information you need to be aware of over the coming weeks at school.
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 Welcome back!


The subjects we will cover this half term are: 


English: we will be focussing on writing a narrative about Sherlock Holmes. We will be focusing on descriptions and adding speech to our writing.


In Maths, we will focus on fractions, percentages and geometry whilst keeping the children’s problem-solving and calculation skills sharp.


In Science, we will be learning about Electricity. 


Our History topic will be about the Victorians and in R.E. we will be finding out why certain people, places and times are sacred. In SEAL  & PSHE the focus of learning will be on ‘Going for Goals’ and Health.


P.E. will focus on Gymnastics and Netball. In Music the children will explore cyclic patterns and scales. The children will continue to learn Arabic in Modern Foreign Languages. In Computing, the children will develop the use of networks for collaboration.


Beamish Open Air Museum


Our educational visit to Beamish will be on Thursday 17th January 2019. This visit will take children on journey back to the late Victorian era. Children will be amazed by the purpose built, fully functional, working town. Whilst there, children will be able to explore and talk to the actors who work there. This will enable them to gather information which will support them in their learning. As part of their day, children will take part in a murder mystery, which will give them plenty of ideas to support their writing when they come to write their own detective story!
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Tutoring and Booster Sessions





To help our children achieve their targets in the SATs test, we will continue to run the Maths Tutoring class on a Wednesday after school. It will start at 3:00pm and finish at 3:45pm.





Tutoring will still happen on a Thursday straight after school, finishing at 4:00 p.m.





Those children who have received letters, are expected to attend all of the tutoring sessions. 








SATs Build-up!





This term is the perhaps the most crucial in terms of preparation for the Year 6 tests, which take place in May.


Parents, please ensure that your children are provided with a quiet place to study at home as this is essential when they are revising for any assessments and indeed their SATs.





Homework





Homework is given on out on a Wednesday and must be returned on the following Monday.  Please ensure your child has a quiet place to complete their homework.  Your child should be practising their spelling, timetables and related division facts regularly at home.








Year 6 Staff.





Class Teachers.


Mr Ahmed


Mrs Ahmed


Mrs Nore 





Year 6 additional teachers:


Mrs Naylor


Mrs Patanker(MFL)


Miss Ackernley (RE)


Mrs Salthouse (Music)





Year 6 Support staff:


Miss S Kauser


Miss A  Kauser 





Planner/Raving Reader Routines: 


Your child should be presenting you with their Planner to check and sign every Friday at the end of a school week. They will also ask you to sign their Raving Reader book each time they read with an adult at home. Please support them to get into these vital habits!





The Raving Readers has been a huge success. Many thanks to those of you already regularly listening to your child read, and signing their record book. I hope they enjoy their prizes – we are certainly benefitting from the children who earned extra books for their class by getting to 50 ticks! Well done to all concerned!





Please check that your child is accessing ‘Bug Club’ online regularly to support and develop their reading.











Yr 6 DATES


Thursday afternoon	Tuition sessions for Reading 


(3:00 pm – 4:00 pm in Y6 classrooms)


Wednesday afternoon	After school Maths tutoring session


(3:00 pm – 3:45 pm)


Beamish Open Air Museum               Thursday 17th January 2019


Parents Evening                               Thursday 7th February 2019


Break-up for half-term                     Friday 15th February 2019	           


Return to school                              Monday 25th February 2018                   





Monday 13th May 2019  – Thursday 16th May 2018 - SATs week for Year 6.





We advise you do not book any long term visits during term time


as this will greatly hamper your child’s progress and attainment.








